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SimLab Open House a Success! 

     

  

 On May 21, 2013, the Title V program had its Open House 

for the newly developed Simulation Lab.  The successful event had New 

Mexico Governor, Susana Martinez along with Las Vegas Mayor      

Alfonso Ortiz, take part in the ribbon cutting ceremony.  The nursing 

students and many community members took part in the celebration as well. 

 

 Our speakers, Board of Trustees Chairman Abelino 

Montoya, President Pete Campos, Keynote Speaker, Dr. Edward Go-

mez, Sammy Roybal and Carli Rae Montano all talked about how simula-

tion in nursing education has seen significant growth over the last decade 

and how it has shown to be a useful and successful teaching methodology.  

Students can now connect theory to the practical environment. 

 

 Simulation Lab Supervisor Susan Olson-

Smith, provided demonstrations on techniques used on 

the mannequins she will use to provide in-

struction for the nursing students this fall.  

Laerdal representative Jason McKinney, 

programmed the mannequins to show possi-

ble medical scenarios to be used for in-

struction as well. 

 

 Overall, the OPEN 
HOUSE went well and it will             
be a day worth  
remembering! 
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